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EATONIA  

NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Classified $5 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/8 Page $9 

¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 

 

 

 Heartland Health 
 

Remember the Elderly and Shut-Ins of Our 

Community? 
 

During the winter season, people that are isolated, 

for whatever reasons, can often feel lonely and 

depressed.  Consider taking time out of your week 

for people like this that you know. 
 

There are many people that fall into this category: 

elderly, new moms, friends that have recently had 

a traumatic incident, people new to the area are all 

examples of  

Shut-Ins … You can help! There is no better gift 

than the gift of your time. A phone call, card or 

visit can really lightens some one’s day! You may 

be surprised what the gift of friendship will give 

you in return! 

 

 
 

Deadline for 

submissions is the 22
nd

 

of each month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  

 

mailto:joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca
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RM of Chesterfield no.261 

 
Spring Rate Payers Meeting 

and Supper 
March 28th 2012 

Eatonia Community Hall 

Entertainment will be provided 

Tickets will be available from 

your councilors,  

and your RM Office. 
   

 
 

RM of Chesterfield No.261 
 

Summer students  

Wanted Must have valid driver’s 

license 

Please submit resumes to the RM 

office, 

Fax: 306-967-2424 

email:  rm261@sasktel.net 
 

 

 

 

Town Of Eatonia News 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 

prepayment of 2012 taxes. The following 

discounts will be applied to any tax 

payments made during that month: 

February – 5% 

March – 4% 

April – 3% 

May – 2% 

June – 1% 
 

SUMMER STUDENTS REQUIRED 
 

The Town of Eatonia requires two summer 
students to work in the Public Works 

Department to cut grass, tend to flowers and 
trees, pick garbage and other miscellaneous 

duties. 
The positions are to start approximately  

May 1st and July 3rd, 2012. 
 

For more information on this position, 
Contact the town office at 967-2251 

 
Applications can be sent to: 

Town of Eatonia 
Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 
S0L 0Y0 

Fax to 967-2267 
Email to eatonia@yourlink.ca 

 

Applications must be received at the town 
office 

by 5:00 p.m. March 12th , 2012. 

mailto:rm261@sasktel.net


     
                                                                                                                                           FEBRUARY 2012 

 

www.townofeatonia.com  

 

3 

HANDI VAN TRIPS TO 

KINDERSLEY 
Service Available to Anyone 

Sponsored by the Eatonia & District Health Care 

Foundation 

 

Every Second Monday  

Bus leaves around 12:00 p.m.  

 

Fare - $8.00 per trip  

 

Transportation to anywhere in Kindersley  

 

Let’s fill the bus up  

and keep it going 
 

For more information contact  

Cheryl at  

967-2251 (work)  

or  

967-2846 (home) 
 

 

 

EATONIA, SK 

 

HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

EATON SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 
 

Jan 31   Semester 2 begins 

Feb 3   Gr. 8-12 Report Cards 

Feb 13             Gr. 4-12 Ski Trip to  

Table Mountain              

Feb 20-24 School Break 

Mar 6 & 7 Lions Tour (Gr. 7-9) to  

Moose Jaw & Regina 

Mar 12 No School – PD Day 

Mar 16 K-7 Report Cards 

Mar 6  K-3 Choral Speaking 

Mar 12-14 Kindersley & District  

Music Festival - Instrumental 

Mar 19 & 20 Parent/Teacher/Student    

Conferences 4:30-8:00 pm 

Mar 21 No School 

Apr 6-13 Easter Holidays 

May 17-19 Concert Band Trip to Red Deer 

Jun 9  Grad 2012 

 

 
 

TEACHER AND STAFF 
APPRECIATION WEEK 

 

February 10th to 16th  
 

Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week provides 
us with the opportunity to thank teachers 

and support staff for helping students 
learn, grow and develop the skills they 

need to secure their futures. 
 

The Eaton SCC (School Community 
Council) wishes to thank the teachers and 
staff for their dedication to our students 

and community.  Please help us in 
thanking them. 
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Eatonia Oasis Living January News 
 

 
 

We have had an exciting month, full of fun and 
entertainment.    We enjoyed our usual activities 
of baking, playing the Wii, Morning Exercise and 

Work Bee.  We made ice cream sundaes 
again…can’t miss those!  The residents were 
pampered by manicures.  Games of Balloon 

Badminton and Guess the Word were enjoyed by 
many!  Our weekly Bingos were also very well 

attended…thank you to Elizabeth Heibert for her 
assistance! 

 
We have 21 residents staying at E.O.L.  We 
would like to welcome Beatrice Gruhlke from 

Kindersley and Arthur Peterson from Eston. We 
look forward to getting to know you. 

 
This month we are celebrating two birthdays 

Arthur Peterson on January 8th and Lawrence 
Wallis on January 25th.  The host for our Monthly 
Birthday party is the Christian Fellowship Church.  

Thank you!  
 

We need to thank all the Church ladies and 
gentlemen, as well as the Clergy, who volunteer 

their time to help fulfill the resident’s spiritual 
needs by providing our weekly services, and 

coming to visit.  You play a very important role in 
the residents’ lives, and in the care that we 

provide.  You are greatly appreciated by all the 
residents and staff of E.O.L.  

 
We also need to thank Marie Smith for organizing 
our Crafts days…Thanks once again for making 

time for us. 
 

The Eatonia Health Care Auxillary, along with the 
Eatonia Oasis Living Board of Directors, held the 
Residents Christmas Party on January 8th.  The 
weather was beautiful, and most of the residents 
were able to attend with their invited guests.  The 
food was delicious!  We were entertained by “The 

Songbirds” from Kindersley.  There were even 
some people up dancing!  Thank you so much for 
doing this!  The residents and their families truly 

appreciate the opportunity to celebrate the 
Christmas season together and look forward to it 

each year. 
 

The Auxillary also hosts a monthly Bingo the third 
Wednesday of each month to raise money for us.  

Come on out and try your luck! 
 

Other volunteers this month include Janine 
Specht, Debi Christman and Brenda Simon.  I 

would also like to thank Amy and Kara for helping 
serve our monthly Bacon and Egg Breakfast, as 

well as Becky Hiebert, Sharon Price, Donna 
Henry, Hilda Scheidt, Ralph Zimmer and Laurie 
Adams for delivering Meals on Wheels.  If there 

are any individuals, or organizations interested in 
volunteering their time at E.O.L., please contact 

Vicki or Cora at 967-2447. 
 

Donations received this month include: 
  

Joyce Furman-Fruit Cakes 
Darlene Pincemin-Tarts and Carrots 

Debi Christman-Pear Crisp, jams, marmalade 
Eatonia Lions-Turkey, ham, dressing,cake, candy 
Clarence & Caroline Warrington-Chocolates &  
                                                                 Oranges 

Irvin Klein-Two hams 
Don & Gail Guidinger-Cookies, goodie bags 
Recreation Board-Meat and Cheese Tray 

Harvey White-Tomatoes, Strawberries 
Anne Reinhardt-Lemon Tart filling 

  
We receive many donations throughout the 

month and do our best to recognize them all. 
If your name has been missed, we deeply 

apologize!  Thank you! 

 



     
                                                                                                                                           FEBRUARY 2012 

 

www.townofeatonia.com  

 

5 

FEBRUARY REC NEWS 
 

February Hockey Games: 
 

Thursday Feb 2     Atoms vs Eston@ 6:00pm 
 

Saturday Feb 4    Atoms vs Dodsland@ 12:00pm 
 

Sunday Feb 5         Initiation vs Eston@1:30pm 
 

Sunday Feb 12       Seniors vs Kyle@ 3:30pm 

                                      (SHAProv) 
 

Watch for more games in February as teams 

start their SHA Provincials and League Playoffs. 
 

Congratulations to all our hockey teams on a 

very successful Minor Hockey Weekend. Thanks to all 

our sponsors: Millennium Land, Prairie Centre Credit 

Union, Somerville Farms, West Central Grain Bags, 

Kramer Auction, and Eatonia Agencies. And a huge 

thanks to all the volunteers, coaches, players, fans, 

parents and officials.  THANKS! 
 

Arena:  As the arena and ice plant are getting older we 

are facing many costly repairs and upgrades to the 

facility. The Recreation Board will be holding 

fundraisers to help with the costs and we hope you will 

be able to help by supporting our efforts to keep the 

Arena up and running. 
 

Farewell Curling Rink Funspiel:  In the Arena on 

March 23, 24 & 25. Watch for posters and more info 

to come. Another Arena Fundraiser! 
 

Swimming Pool:  Just a reminder to anyone wanting 

to Lifeguard at the pool this summer now is a good 

time to look into training courses or recertification. 

Some upcoming courses are listed on the Lifesaving 

Society website at www.lifesavingsociety.sk.ca.  If 

you have questions about lifeguarding requirements, 

courses, etc. Please call the Rec Office at 967-2557. 

 

 

 

Sportsman Dinner & Auction: Mark your calendars 

April 14, 2012 for this year’s Sportsman Dinner & 

Auction. Guest speaker is to be announced. Watch for 

more info to come. 
 

3 on 3 Rec Hockey Tournament 
 

March 16, 17, & 18 

Registration - $25/player. Deadline is March 6. 

Limited space is available so register early in 

order to guarantee your spot. (Spot will not be 

guaranteed without payment). Contact Nicole at 

the Rec Office for more info or to register  

967-2557 (Office) 460-7130 (cell-call or text) or 

email at eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 

Admission: Silver collection 

Progressive 50/50 

Friday March 16 

*Pub Night starting at 5pm in the Arena Kitchen 

Lobby 

*Team Draft and Calcutta (approx. 8pm) 

Saturday March 17 

*Games begin at 10am 

*Beer Gardens and Concession 

*Pasta Supper at the Arena 

Sunday March 18 

*Finals begin at 11am 

*Beer Gardens and Concession 
 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund Grant: 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are used 

to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, recreation 

and community groups in the province.  Community 

groups in Eatonia receive funding from the 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 
 

Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca

 
 

 

 

http://www.lifesavingsociety.sk.ca/
mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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CLASSIFIEDS & THANK YOU’S 
 

 
 

Looking for Spring Farm Work 

Contact Me  

Willie Theaker 

At Home: 306-967-2868 

Or Cell: 306-460-8329 

 

Eatonia Spring Blingo Brunch will 

be held May 6 from 12-3 p.m. at the 

Eatonia Community Hall.  

Mark your calendars, tickets on sale 

in April. 
 

ATTENTION: 
 

A Meeting of former Curling Club 

Members will be held on February 16
th

 

at 7:30pm in the Community Hall 

Meeting Room. Decisions regarding the 

curling rocks, etc. need to be made.  

Please Attend!! 

 

We want to thank everyone that contributed to our 
wedding cards that were set out for us. 

Thanks Again, 
Alex & Christi (Worrall) Tilbert 

 

Thank You to Everyone for the food, 
flowers, cards, hugs, phone calls and 

kind words of support after my mother 
passed away. It is during these difficult 

times that we see how lucky we are to 
have been blessed with a loving family 

and wonderful friends. Your expressions 
of sympathy will never be forgotten. 

 
Cheryl, Jeff, Jaydeen and Regan Bailey 

 

 
 

ANNUAL FRUIT DRIVE 

 

The Eatonia Band Association 2011 will 

be contacting the community to canvas 

for our annual Fruit Drive during the 

week of  

February 6 – 10.   

 

If you have not received a phone call by 

February 17
th

 and would like to place an 

order, please contact the following: 

 

Candice Connolly at 967-2464 

OR 

Shannon Leslie at 967-2701 

 

Thank-You in advance for supporting  

our fundraiser. 

 

 

PROUD MOMENTS  
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Congratulations to the Atom hockey team who 

brought home the A side championship trophy 

from the Moose Jaw tiered classic 24 team 

tournament. They were great ambassadors of their 

towns everywhere they went, including the Moose 

Jaw Warriors home game that they attended 

Friday night. The team is coached by Zane Hayes, 

Todd Gramlich and Nick Feiffer. Local boys on 

the team are Cade Hayes, Turner Somerville, 

Taylen Solvberg, Ethan Green and Cameron 

Stallmann. Good job boys! 

 

 

Screenings Project 
 

Thanks to Everyone for Donations 
James Baker 
Gary Baker 
Ron Baker 

Grant Specht 
Jeff & Doug Bailey 

Alan Nunweiler 
Craig Bews 

 

Somerville Farms Ltd for Trucking 
Marsollier Petroleum for Fuel 

Lee’s Grain Cleaning for use of Truck 

LOST: 
Gared's NINTENDO 3DS... 

Turquoise blue with a yellow stylus. It was in 
a small, red case with a blue strap. It also had 
two blue, plastic cases with 10 games in it. We 

lost it somewhere between our house on 3rd 
Avenue and Amy's house on 2nd Avenue. 

If you found it, please call Cora or LeRoy at 
967-2299.  You will make a sad, little boy 

happy again! 

 

 
 

I would like to thank everyone who 

pledged me for the Telemiracle Rock-A-Thon 

held in Kindersley January 27th & 28th.  

There were a total of 61 girls who 

participated, we had a blast rocking in our 

rocking chairs, playing games, watching 

movies, painting our nails and touring the 

Haunted hallways of Westberry School.  

We raised a total of $14,341.61!  

Danielle Townsend 

 

EATONIA LIONS CLUB TRIP OF THE MONTH 
WINNERS 

 

OCT - Jamaica - Zane Hayes   
Elk Water Lake Lodge - Lynn Guidinger                  

                                                                                                                           
NOV - Travel Voucher - Kelly Mastel   

Elk Water Lake Lodge - Barry & Wendy Angus  
 

DEC - Fantasyland weekend Edmonton –  
                                            Howard Jackle 

                 Elk Water Lake Lodge - Devon & Kim 
          Punter                                                                                                                                           

JAN - Phoenix, AZ Getaway - Tyler & Rae-Anne  
                                  Price 

 Elk Water Lake Lodge - Ken Francis 
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